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ControlLogix Digital I/0 Modules

Before You Begin

_ Do not backflash your module’s firmware from
IMPORTANT : s A
firmware revision 3.xto 2.x. Attempting to backflash or

downgrade a module’s firmware from 3.xto 2.xwill irreversibly
damage the module.

You must return modules damaged by an attempt to backflash
to firmware 2.x to Rockwell Automation.

In addition, attempting to upgrade a 2.x module to 3.x results in a
ControlFlash error dialog. Upgrading a module’s 2.x firmware to 3.x
firmware is not supported.

About This Publication

This publication is for use with all 1756 Digital I/O modules. It
contains important information about module revisions and their
corresponding firmware.
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